

THE CARDENS

See The Harvest Director for WWNTBM

Dear Praying Friends,

Thank you to everyone who prayed for our travels in June! We started the month with a wonderful missions conference at New Testament Baptist in Kinston, NC. After the conference, I left that same week to lead our fourth See The Harvest team to Scotland! The Lord put together a team of 13 to minister in Dundee, Scotland, for two weeks, assisting Missionary Jim Van Voltenburg and the Bible Baptist Church of Dundee. Our team spent one full week letterboxing various neighborhoods around the city. Around 7,000 homes in Dundee received a copy of the book of Romans — praise God! The second week was spent orchestrating an open-air Gospel meeting in Baxter Park. Each team member participated in the services in some way through singing or playing instruments. Pastor David Carroll from Hampton, VA, preached a salvation message each night of the meeting. Many people walking, jogging, and sitting in the park heard our worship and the preaching of God's Word. Even after returning home, our team continues to pray for spiritual fruit from both the letterboxing and the Gospel tent meeting we were a part of. What a privilege it was to serve our Lord in Scotland again this summer!

After seeing our Scotland team off, I went to Zagreb, Croatia, to spend five days with Missionaries Brad and Connie Lowrie. It was a blessing to get to know them, their heart for the Croatian people, and the multi-cultural church the Lord has given them. Bro. Lowrie asked me to preach their midweek service at New Life Baptist Church, as well as assist him in baptizing two men who have recently accepted Christ as their Savior! We'll be leading a See The Harvest team to Zagreb, Croatia, in June of 2027 to work alongside the Lowries. Bro. Brad and I were able to do a lot of scouting for bringing the team!

Nikayla had a wonderful visit with her family in Brazil! She was able to spend quality time with her parents, and her sister Noel and family came for a surprise visit as well. It was certainly a time of reconnection for her, and they even surprised her with a baby shower! Her travels went well, and she was able to make it there and back with no issues! Also, she and our baby BOY are doing great! We can't wait to meet our son, Atlas! God has certainly been good to us this month! Please continue to keep us in your prayers as we travel for deputation meetings in July — we will be going to Maine and back over the next few weeks.

For His Glory,

Cody & Nikayla Carden See The Harvest Director

- Nikayla



June 2025

STH Scotland 2025 Team



Pray for Dundee, Scotland!



Visiting with Brad & Connie Lowrie



McLeansville Baptist Church 5205 Frieden Church Rd. McLeansville, NC 27301

World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions PO Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086

CONTACT INFO

cody@wwntbm.net 336-500-7185 seetheharvest.com